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End of Autumn Term Christmas Letter 

Dear Parents, 

The end of the first term is finally here and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you personally 
for your continued support. Thank you for supporting or attending the Christmas Fair. We raised an 
amazing £1700! The Raffle was drawn this week and the prizes have been given out to the winners. 

I have really enjoyed getting to know the Nursery and Reception children this term and watching how Year 
1 and Year 2 continue to learn and grow together. 

The children were amazing in their Christmas Performances and I am so proud to be their Headteacher. 
They fully deserved the fun they have had in school in school this week.  

I hope that you all have a fantastic Christmas and enjoy the New Year celebrations. School is closed 
tomorrow and we return on Monday 6th January 2025.  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, 

A Edmunds  

Mr A Edmunds 

Headteacher 
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